June 9 1988

David Czamanke, Esgq.

District Board of Education
Office of Business Operatioamns
Los Angeles, Community College
617 West 7th Street

Los Angeles, CA 90017

Dear Mr. Czamanke:

The Ehn Family is extremely pleased that Los Angeles Pierce
College is accepting the donatiom of "O1ld Trapper’s Boothill"
with it”°s California Historical Landmark #939. We feel the
college setting and environment will be a perfect "home" for
our father’s legacy of sculptures and other historical
memorabilia. "0ld Trapper”s Boothill" will provide for a new
generation, a visual center of learning and appreciation, and
a glimpse back into an exciting and formative period of our
country’s heritage.

I am enclosing some conditions with this letter that apply to
the "0ld Trapper’s Boothill" donation. Most of these
conditions were already recited in Dr. David Wolfs” letter
dated May 31, 1988, The Ehn Family views these conditions
as reasonable assurances that our father’s works will not be
abandoned or discarded at some future date. However, we wish
to make it clear that we are willing to consider changes or
deletions to the conditions, if any condition is in conflict
with any District Board of Education or Community College
policy regarding a donation.

We have sold the property where the "0ld Trapper’s Boothill"
artifact and .sculptures are presently located. Since time is
of the essence, is there any way to get a formal decision on
the donation by the Board of Trustees and Gemneral Council
before the end of June? Until we obtaim a definite
acceptance of the "0ld Trapper’s Boothill" domatiom to Pierce
College, we cannot coantract for the specialty moving company
on the moving project, and they require advance scheduling.
If for some reason the donation is not accepted, we will have
to start working on an altermate site immediately.



Thank you for your help,
this matter.

Sincerely,

Rosemarie Farish
The Ehn Trust

cc: Dr. David Wolf
Seymour Rosen
Huell Howser

Encl.

consideration and understanding inm



